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I oppose HB 2025. This proposed 11 billion plus tax bill is not good for Oregonians. 

The added gas tax in the proposal will hurt lower income families trying to make ends 

meet like myself. I can't afford an EV or have one make sense for my family and rural 

driving. The addition of tolling is a bad idea as well. Tolls should not be placed on our 

main freeway unless there is an option for an expressway to make it worthwhile to be 

rolled like most other sensible states do with tolling. This bill also threatens our 

livelihood and small business with the huge added cost. Not a good bill for 

oregonians! Please vote NO! 


